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At its meeting of March 13, 1995, the Academic Senate approved the following Policy 
Recommendation presented by Chris Jochim for the Organization and Government 
Committee. 
 
 
 
 
 
Resolved, That the Academic Senate approves the proposal of the President to change the 

title of Academic Vice President to Provost and Vice President for Academic 
Affairs. 

 
 
 
 
 
ACTION BY THE UNIVERSITY PRESIDENT:  Returned Unsigned May 9, 1995. 
 
 


